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Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St. #2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
Attn: Rachael Stevie 
 
RE: Fielder Variance Application (VA-20-00014) – Response to Comments  
 
 
Parcel No.: 486835 
 
This letter is to respond to the comments by: 

 Washington Department of F&W – Scott Downs; February 10th , 2021 
 Kittitas County Public Health – Holly Erdman; February 16th, 2021 
 Department of Archaeology & Historic Preservation – Sydney Hanson;     

February 16th, 2021 
 
 
In response to Fish and Wildlife a note will be added to the site plan when 
submitting for a building permit, “The current setback shown on our site plan will be 
maintained from Lake Kachess and its riparian area and will not be modified if 
further iterations are needed to the proposed structure.” 
 
As there are no comments from the health department at this time there are no 
responses necessary. 
 
Per the request of the department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation an 
inadvertent discovery plan (IDP) will be included with our application for building 
permit so that all contractors, sub-contractors and consultants are aware of the 
possibility for cultural resource discovery during ground disturbing activities. 
 
Please review the responses to the comments provided and if further clarifications 
are required please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jayme Zold 
Designs Northwest Architects 
 

 


